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New Red Phantom Quartz 

As you may have seen in my Tucson blog post, a recent find at Orange River, South Africa 

has produced some beautiful quartz crystals with exquisite sharp red phantoms. I’ve 

posted them in this Red Phantom Quartz Update (click here). 

 

Red quartz has been produced from this locality for many years, however, long-time South 

African dealer Clive Queit told me he has never seen any he liked as much as the ones 

from this 2016 pocket, because these have such distinct red phantoms enclosed in sharp, 

clear quartz crystals – in his view they are the best. 

 

Hope you enjoy them! 
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Canadian and US Dollar 

The currency disparity remains significant in favour of the U.S. dollar these days. My usual 

reminder - prices on the website are in Canadian dollars (if you are thinking in - or used to 

browsing online minerals in - US dollar terms). 

 

For all new specimens at McDougall Minerals, see New Specimens.  

If you are receiving this email in any format in which the above links don't work, the 

addresses are: 

 

http://www.mcdougallminerals.com/Red-Quartz-Phantoms-March-2017.html 

 

http://www.mcdougallminerals.com/New-Specimens.html 

 

(If at any time you no longer wish to receive email from us, please just click below 

to unsubscribe.) 
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